
FOREST PARK WATER COMPANY, INC. 
P.O. BOX 3208 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NY 12603 
 
      July 2, 2010 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re: Forest Park Water Company, Inc. - Application to increase the maximum 
balance in the company’s escrow account as well as the surcharges to fund 
and replenish the account. 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Forest Park Water Company, Inc.  (the company) provides metered water service 
to about 875 customers in 12 separate and non-contiguous water systems.  No fire 
protection service is provided. 
 
 The enclosed Escrow Account Statement No. 4 to Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 2– 
Water, filed by the company, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with 
the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York.   
 
  P.S.C. No. 2– Water 
  Escrow Account Statement No. 4   
   
  Effective date:  October 1, 2010 
 
 The company is being faced with the need to replace a portion of the distribution 
system at one of its water systems the cost of which is expected to exceed the maximum 
balance of $50,000 that it is authorized to keep in its current escrow account.  
Accordingly, the company is requesting to be allowed to increase the maximum balance 
to $100,000.  In order to fund this as soon as possible so that the needed work can be 
done, the company is requesting to be allowed to increase the quarterly surcharge from 
$10 per customer to $30.  Since the company expects other expenditures to come up in 
the future, the company is also requesting to be allowed to raise the surcharge it can bill 
its customers to replenish the account once funds have been used from $10 to $50 per 
customer per quarter.  This would enable the company to have funds on hand to do most 
needed work. 
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 By this letter, it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the 
attached escrow account statement as well as any other filings required by the 
Commission electronically.   
 
 Forest Park Water Company, Inc. also requests waiver of newspaper publication 
since it plans to individually notify its customers of the tariff filing. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
      Hugh Knickerbocker, President  
      Forest Park Water Company, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure  
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